
Edison Elementary PTA 1/12/2012 Meeting Agenda

A Message from Julianne Sullivan, PTA President
-What PTA has accomplished since October’s meeting

-Fall Festival
-RIF
-Build it Night
-Science Fair
-Student Enrichment Day
-Book Fair
-Literacy Night

-What PTA has coming up in January and February
-Valentine’s Dance
-Parent/Teacher Conferences on February 15 & 16th
-BoxTops Deadline on 2/17/2012
-EdFest 2/25/2012

Volunteering
-Volunteer needs for January and February

-Valentine’s Dance
-EdFest

A message from Angela Guzdar, PTA Vice President
-EdFest

A message about fundraising from Kristi Mackenzie, Fundraising Chair
-Highland and Chinook Book Sales
-Scrips update
-Skin by Demi
-Kyle’s Kitchen

A message from Bruce Meyer, PTA Treasurer
-Financials
-Tax Filings

A message from Jen Ibanez, PTA Secretary/Communications Chair
-Communications update

A message from Nadine Ritchotte, Edison Elementary’s Vice Principal
-Edison Earnings Store

An Introduction from Sally Whitelock, Edison Elementary’s Principal
-Parent Portal

DPS Representative’s Presentation of the Parent Portal

**Please contact the Edison Elementary PTA at ptaedisondenver@gmail.com to 
volunteer or for any questions or feedback that you may have.


